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6. Is there a financial way to determine whether a K-8 proposal would be cost 

neutral? 
Answer:  If the District were to add seats for 7th and 8th graders at a school that is 
currently K-6, the number of seats would be limited by the space available and number of 
parents requesting to transfer their students into the K-8 school.  By operating the K-8 as 
the district does current elementary schools, the K-8 school would be ‘cost neutral.’  No 
financial analysis is available at this time.  


